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The small number of people who own and use wake boats have a large negative 

impact on many other users of the river. The current restrictions on wake boat use in 

the Newburg Pool from SB 1589 are fair and measured. To repeal them by SB 1590 

would degrade an important recreational resource near Portland, and I oppose it 

strongly. 


